Antisemitism is on the rise.
Itis not just a threat to the Jewish community - accepted hate, in any form, is a vital threat to our society.

« URJ and ARZA are participating in the Israel campaign launched by the Jewish Federations of North
America. One should go to its website: www.jewishfederations.org. Then scroll down to "We Stand

with Israel" and hit the "Donate Now" link there.

« Donate to the Jewish Federations of North America's (JENA) Operation: Swords of Iron campaign. JFNA is
working with the URJ and our partners to support victims of terror, rebuild damaged infrastructure, and address
the unprecedented levels of trauma caused by these horrific attacks. You can give through your local federation

or directly to JENA.

« Wear your blue ribbon. Share a photo of your tribute or the below graphic on social media with the
hashtags #ShineYourLight #BlueRibbonsforisrael #BringThemHome. Visit our partner, Blue Ribbons
for Israel, to download additional social media graphics and banners that feature the names and faces

of the hostages, as well as printable postcards to distribute in your community or congregation.
» Take steps to ensure the safety of your community by following these tips from Secure Community

Netwaork (SCN), the official safety and security organization of the Jewish community in North America,
and the URJ.




